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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
The following has been prepared principally for the parents and legal 
guardians of children registered to attend the nursery operating as High 
Hazels Nursery. 
 
High Hazels Nursery Ltd (the ‘Company’) 
High Hazels Nursery 475 Main Rd, Darnall, Sheffield S9 4QJ (the 
‘Nursery’) 
 
On 4 April 2024, the Company’s directors attended a video conference 
with Mark Nicholas Ranson, licensed insolvency practitioner, of Opus 
Restructuring LLP. The purpose of this conference was to discuss the 
Company’s financial position and the feasibility of any ongoing trading. 
 
Regretfully, it must be announced that with effect as at close of business 
on 9 April 2024, the Company’s business must and has immediately 
ceased. In summary, the reasons for this comprise the Company’s 
inability to pay its debts as and when they fall due, with no reasonable 
prospect of recovery. Immediate cessation of trade is required to ensure 
that the Company’s creditors’ own positions do not worsen. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt the Company’s business will not be 
operating from and including 10 April 2024. You are asked not to bring 
your child/ren to the Nursery. No facilities will be available. 
 
Please note that all Company employees have, as a result of the above, 
been made redundant with immediate effect.  Please be sympathetic to 
their difficult situation if you should meet any of them. 
 
Should you wish to contact us please email highhazels@opusllp.com.  
Please note, however, that we are not in a position to advise on 
alternative childcare arrangements. 
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